
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Our school leader election process is underway! 

Student leader nominees are busily preparing their speeches for 'Speech Day' on Monday 27th November 
and proudly wearing their nominee badges to allow students to recognise and get to know who they are. 
Election posters will be displayed in the library window next week. 
Good luck to all the nominees for the upcoming election. 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

SAVE THE DATE for TPS Christmas Carols 
 

Our Christmas Carols event is coming up on December 14th. Students are combining for grade performance 
items and our school 3-6 Choir, beginning and advance drum corps will also feature in the entertainment. 
Bring the family along for a fun night out! 
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TPS Term 4 2017 Calendar 

WEEK 7  

Monday 20.11.17 A1 Exhaust and Mechanical Junior Engineering Program Yr 2 -6 

Tuesday 21.11.17 A1 Exhaust and Mechanical Junior Engineering Program Yr 2 -6 

Wednesday 22.11.17 A1 Exhaust and Mechanical Junior Engineering Program Yr 2 -6 
Backyard Rugby League Program Year 3-6 

Thursday 23.11.17 A1 Exhaust and Mechanical Junior Engineering Program Yr 2 -6 
Aboriginal Performance K-6 

Friday 24.11.17 A1 Exhaust and Mechanical Junior Engineering Program Yr 2 -6 

WEEK 8  

Wednesday 29.11.17 FGHS Yr 7 2018 Parent Information Evening 5:15-7pm 

Friday 01.12.17 School and P&C COLOUR RUN      Information coming soon!! 

WEEK 9  

Tuesday 05.12.17  FGHS Yr 7 2018 Orientation Day 

Thursday 07.12.17 Celebration of Learning Assemblies 

WEEK 10  

Monday 11.12.17 Volunteer Breakfast; Year 6 Farewell 

Tuesday 12.12.17 Presentation Day K-2 and 3-6 

Wednesday 13.12.17 Party Day for all students K-6 

Thursday 14.12.17 Carols Night 

Friday 15.12.17 Last Day of Term 4 for students 

 
BOOK CLUB 

Book Club catalogues have gone home this week and they are due by Friday 24 November. 

You can place your order online at www.scholastic.com.au/schools/bookclub using the new quick and easy 

LOOP system. No late orders accepted. Please note if you are paying by cash that all orders must have the 

exact money enclosed. No change is available at the library. 

 

Library 

A friendly reminder that as we draw closer to the end on the year I will be asking for all books to be 

returned to our library. We have quite a few outstanding loans from Term 1, 2 and 3. Please return these 

books as soon as possible. Outstanding notices were sent home last week. If you cannot find borrowed 

books please contact me. 

Caroline Foster 
Teacher Librarian 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.scholastic.com.au/schools/bookclub


 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 



 



 



Record your sponsor’s name and phone number and the amount they are planning on sponsoring 
you for. 

 
Please make sure that you get permission from your parents to ask for sponsorship from others. 

 
The highest fundraiser from Kinder – year 2 receives a family pass to Hunter Valley Zoo 

 
The highest fundraiser from years 3 – 6 will receive a family pass to Treetops Adventure 

Park 
 

Remember for every $10 you raise in sponsorship money you will get an entry into the second 
chance draws. 

 
Remember all sponsorship money needs to be returned to the office by 3pm Wednesday 6th 

December for your entries to be put into the draw. 
 

Sponsorship money needs to be paid at the office please 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Cheerleading 

 
Forget pom poms and football game parades – cheerleading is fast becoming one of Australia’s highly 
athletic, competitive sports requiring strength, coordination, skill and discipline. 
On 23rd November Emily-Kate and Canzas will be travelling to Melbourne along with their team, Sonics, 
from Oxygen All Stars to represent NSW and compete in the 2017 AASCF National Cheerleading 
Championships followed by the Bid Winners Only event - Pinnacle Championships. 
These girls have worked tirelessly throughout the year training for 2 hours a day, 2 days a week and the 
results are astounding! 

 100% undefeated for 2017 Season 

 3 Time Grand Champions 

 State Grand Champions 

 4 Time Hit Zeros 

 Pinnacle Bid Winners 

I’m sure you will all join us in congratulating these girls on an amazing season and wish them luck for their 
upcoming competitions!  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



MUNCH N EAT NEWSLETTER 
 

COLOUR RUN/ Red Day 
Order forms have gone out for the sausage sizzle for the colour run. You can also order online very soon.   
THERE WILL BE NO SAUSAGE SIZZLE EXTRAS SOLD ON THE DAY – ONLY PRE ORDERED SAUSAGE SIZZLES.  So 
if you have other people coming to watch or participate, could you please ask if they would like the sausage 
sizzle lunch and pre order for them.   You can order for children/ parents/ grandparents/siblings on the 
same order form.  Just nominate which class you would like to pick your order up with.  There is a can of 
drink in the meal deal, so you can just pick out your can of drink/bottle water from esky when you grab your 
sausage sandwich.   All orders need to be back to the canteen by Thursday 23rd November.  
As this is a Red Day, we will also be selling colourful cupcakes, different flavoured slushies, plus other 
colourful goodies on the day. 
 
 
The roster for next week is as follows: 

Monday 20/11/17 Renae 
Tuesday 21/11/17 Christine 
Wednesday 22/11/17  Kelly, Elaine 
Thursday 23/11/17 Charmaine 
Friday 24/11/17 Helen, Jenny 
 
Thanks to all our helpers over the past week 
Thanks 
Cheryl & Ann 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 
 


